
 

 

June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

So that we are able to widen the choice, availability and quality of the materials and processes used by the 
pupils in Design and Technology and the ever-increasing costs involved, it has become necessary to ask 
each pupil in years 7, 8, and 9 for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of the consumables 
involved in Technology lessons. 

Some projects may include additional electronic components or food ingredients to become fully functioning 
products. Where pupils wish to include these to produce functioning products additional charges will occur.               
The inclusion of such components/ingredients will not affect the progress or marking of pupils’ work. 

When pupils are undertaking their food practical lessons, they are expected to provide the main ingredients 
themselves. Where ingredients are provided by the department, additional costs will apply.  All the money 
collected will be re-invested into the Technology Department and this donation will cover the costs for the 
whole of the academic year. 

Your support of the Department is greatly appreciated at this exciting time of change and development. 
Your child should return the slip and any contribution to the Technology teacher during their Technology 
lesson on the Y6 Induction days. 

Yours sincerely 
 

L Burke 
 

L BURKE 
Head of Design and Technology 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME OF PUPIL: __________________________________  FORM: _______________ 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the letter regarding a donation towards funding pupils.   
 
➢ Please find enclosed the £5.00 voluntary donation towards the costs of Technology consumables  

during the academic year 2023-2024 
 
➢ I have already included my voluntary donation along with the SEA Contribution Form included  

in the New Intake Welcome pack 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Parent/Carer     Date: _____________ 

  


